
 125 Chubb Ave    Suite 350NC    Lyndhurst, New Jersey 07071 
webmaster@usmx.com  

 

 
 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
 

USMX STATEMENT REGARDING USMX-ILA BARGAINING 
 

LYNDHURST, NJ (JUNE 11, 2024) – The United States Maritime Alliance, Ltd. (USMX) and the 

International Longshoremen’s Association (ILA) met for Local Contract negotiations over the last 

two weeks. As is typical in our discussions, some issues will require further conversation between 

the local parties.  

 

USMX looks forward to re-engaging with the ILA’s bargaining committee to jointly move local and 

Master Contract negotiations forward for the betterment of the USMX membership and the ILA 

rank-and-file. 
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